Course Update: Information Security Awareness — 10/30/2024
Dear A&M System Training Coordinators,

| am pleased to inform you the System-required course, Information Security Awareness (no.
3001), has been updated in TrainTragq.

Updates to this version include the addition of a sixth required section on generative Al as well
as some minor additions of information on text/SMS and QR code phishing.

The course content updates were provided by Technology Services.

All applicable assignment rules are still in effect and all course reports remain the same. Please
let me know if you have any questions regarding the changes made to this course.

Thank you!
Aimee
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